

May 8, 2013

Dear Middle College High School at High Point students and families,

I am pleased to report that for the 2013-14 school year, we have renewed our lease at High Point Center Building, 6400 Sylvan Way S.W. in West Seattle.

We are so thankful for our ongoing partnership with Neighborhood House and the High Point Center. They have embraced our Middle College faculty, staff and students. We look forward to building innovative new partnerships and enrichment opportunities with the agencies and community members working and volunteering at the High Point Center.

Taking inspiration from our new location at the High Point Center and our history as Middle College High School, we are inspired to continue our educational mission to teach in the spirit of social justice with a renewed emphasis on community engagement. I know how important small, personalized settings can be for many of our students. Thank you for your continued support of our District and this program.

If you have any questions, please contact Principal Cindy Nash at (206) 252-4792 or email cortega@seattleschools.org.

Sincerely,

Michael F. Tolley

Assistant Superintendent for Teaching and Learning